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November 26, 2018 

Todd Burge, CPA, CMA 
Deputy City Manager and Chief Financial Officer 
City of Edmonton 
5 Floor, Chancery Hall 
3 Sir Winston Churchill Square 
Edmonton, AB T5J 2C3 

Dear Mr. Burge: 

RE:  Additional Instructions for 2019-2022 Operating Budget Submission 

Further to your letter of 7, November 2018 please find attached: 

1. Segmented financial reporting for each of the major activities that Edmonton Economic
Development Corporate performs today; and

2. A document describing how Edmonton Economic Development Corporation’s Operating Budget
for 2019-2022 has been realigned in light of the key roles and accountabilities framework that
has been drafted to clarify the roles of Edmonton Global, Edmonton Economic Development
Corporation, and the City of Edmonton in the Economic Framework for Edmonton and the
region.

We trust that you fill find these documents in order; should you have any questions please reach out 
directly to discuss. 

Thank you, 

Derek Hudson 
CEO Edmonton Economic Development Corporation 

Cc: Angela Fong, EEDC Board Chair 
Linda Cochrane, City Manager 
Barry McNabb, Branch Manager, Financial Strategies, Budget & Utility Regulation 

Attach: 2018 – 2019 Segmented Financial Reports 
2019 – 2022 Realigned Operating Budget 

Attachment 2
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 EEDC Operating Budget for 2019-2022 Realignment Due to Edmonton Global 
 
Through 2017 and 2018 EEDC’s Operating Budget has been realigned in two phases in light of the key 
roles and accountabilities framework drafted to clarify the roles of Edmonton Global, EEDC, and the City 
of Edmonton:  
 
• Phase one:  $1.5M Government of Alberta funding of foreign direct investment, through the MASP 

program, redirected from EEDC to Edmonton Global effective January 1, 2018. 
• Phase two: EEDC’s 2018 tax levy decreased by $668,000, and redirected to Edmonton Global, 

resulting in a commensurate ongoing reduction in EEDC budget for Enterprise Edmonton. 
 
A portion of those redirected revenues were recouped by Enterprise Edmonton through contract to 
Edmonton Global to continue foreign direct investment work.  Edmonton Global is not renewing the 
contract for January 1, 2019.   
 

 

For 2019, the priority of Enterprise Edmonton is to focus on local business growth as any regional 
accountabilities terminate with the contract to Edmonton Global. We will continue to work with regional 
partners and Edmonton Global to build our collective expertise and collaborations; however, there was 
no funding duplication or overlaps.  
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